
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 

 

From:  Dario Pirotta  

Director, MATSEC Support Unit 

To:  College Principals, Heads of College Network and Heads of School 

Subject: MATSEC Examinations for students certified as ‘vulnerable’ during the COVID-19 pandemic 

Date:  22nd February 2021 

 

Individuals who are certified as vulnerable students by the Public Health Authorities may apply for examination 

access arrangements for the upcoming session. A filled in copy of the Access Arrangements form, which is also being 

included with this circular, is to be submitted to MATSEC by Friday 26th February 2021 noon. The form should clearly 

state the following: 

 in the section ‘Evidence/Reports’, ‘Relevant Consultant’s Report’ should be marked. A copy of this report 

should be attached to the application form; 

 in the section ‘School Exam Access Arrangements’, under ‘Others please specify’ – the reason given should 

be: vulnerable.  

 

The duly filled-in application form must bear the school’s stamp. Vulnerable students will be informed with their 

venue for the examinations. All COVID-19 mitigation measures will be put in place as directed by the Public Health 

Authorities.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 


